
Town of East Windsor 

 

 

These are notes from the Conservation Commission meeting  of March 5, 2019. 

There was no quorum. Albert Grant, and Frances Neill were present and also non- 

member Donna Grant.  We had informal discussion from 6:30 to 7:30. 

We practiced using the GIS mapping to identify properties in Town. 

We discussed creating and maintaining a list of properties in Town that are for 

sale and may have some conservation value. 

We discussed investigating with the Town Treasurer how bonding for 

conservation or agricultural easements might work. 

We also discussed pursuing an annual budget line item to replenish the Town’s 

Open Space Fund.  

Submitted by Chairman Albert Grant 


